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PHOTO WEEK NEXT WEEK

Next week will be College Photo Week

College Photos will be taking place from Monday 27 July until Thursday 30 July. Don Wood
Photography will be taking individual photos and sibling group photos at various times throughout
the week. All students will have their photograph taken; however, the purchase of photographs is
optional.

For Infants and Primary Students:

o Monday 27 July - Prep White, Prep Red, Kindy, Year 4 and Year 6 individual photos will
occur.
o Tuesday 28 July - Prep Purple, Prep Blue, Years 1, 2, 3 and 5 individual photos will occur.

Sibling photos will occur on Thursday 30 July for most families, however, for families with children
in Prep White & Red, sibling photos will be taken on the Monday 27 july.

If you wish to purchase a photograph package, this can be done via credit card by visiting
https://photo.donwoodphotography.com.au/ and using the code 372T17

o Registrations and online payments for sibling photographs are to occur before Sunday 26
July, using the same code listed above.

o Individual online photo orders will close 5 August 2020.

o If you have any questions or concerns about ordering then please contact the College.
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Further information

o Parents are not permitted to attend any of the photography sessions

o Photographs with friends / cousins are not permitted due to time constraints

o Full College Winter uniform is to be worn by students rather than the Sports uniform

o If your child is absent on the day of their individual photo, yet returns to school while Don
Wood Photography are still at the College, then they may be able to have an individual
photo taken if it can be arranged. Please ask them to report to Mr Sale to make
arrangements.

For Secondary Students:

o Monday 27 July - Year 12 individual photos will occur.
o Wednesday 29 July - Years 7 to 11 individual photos will occur.

Sibling photos will occur on Thursday 30 July for most families, however, for families with children
in Prep White & Red, sibling photos will be taken on the Monday 27 July.

If you wish to purchase a photograph package, this can be done via credit card by visiting
https://photo.donwoodphotography.com.au/ and using the code 378F17

o Registrations and online payments for sibling photographs are to occur before Sunday 26
July, using the same code listed above.

o Individual online photo orders will close 5 August 2020.

o If you have any questions or concerns about ordering then please contact the College.

Further information

o Parents are not permitted to attend any of the photography sessions

o Photographs with friends / cousins are not permitted due to time constraints

o Full College Winter uniform is to be worn by students rather than the Sports uniform

o If your child is absent on the day of their individual photo, yet returns to school while Don
Wood Photography are still at the College, then they may be able to have an individual
photo taken if it can be arranged. Please ask them to report to L Block to make
arrangements.

The photo packages available is also attached for your convenience.

Please note that even if you do not order a school photo package, every child is to have their
photo taken for College identification purposes.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the College on 9608 0033.
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